
  

Important Update on Pediatric Vaccination Policy 10-1-24 

Attention Patients: 

At Collaborative Health Pediatrics & CVFP Medical Group, our commitment to the health and well-
being of our pediatric patients remains our top priority. EƯective October 1, 2024, we have a new 
minimum vaccine requirement for establishing pediatric patients. 

To ensure the safety of all our patients and to promote community health, we will no longer be 
able to accept patients who opt out of vaccinations.  However, we want to reassure you that our current 
patients who are unvaccinated and any new siblings born into these families will be grandfathered under 
the previous policy and will not be required to adhere to the new guidelines.  Please note the Vitamin K 
injection is not a vaccine and is required for all new patients, to include new children of currently 
established families. 

For all newly establishing patients, we will require adherence to a minimum vaccine schedule for 
acceptance into our practice. This decision was made after careful consideration and is aimed at 
protecting the health of all children in our care. 

We understand that this may raise questions and concerns, and we want to approach this change 
with compassion and support.  If you choose to opt out of vaccinations, we are here to assist you in 
finding alternative care centers that accept non-vaccinated patients.  Our goal is to provide your family 
with the best possible resources for your child’s health needs.  

Thank you for your understanding and support as we strive to create a safe and healthy 
environment for our patients. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our team. 

In health, 
The Physicians of Collaborative Health Partners & CVFP Medical Group 

 


